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7th June 2022 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to our girls who won their section of the Tyrone Cumann na mBunscol Competition 

last week in Edendork. Overall, they played some brilliant football to become worthy winners of the 

competition! Good luck as they now have progressed to the Finals Day which takes place in 

Garvaghey tomorrow, Wednesday 8th June. 

 

Meanwhile, well done to the boys’ football team who played some brilliant football winning two 

out of their three matches.  

 

 

PRIMARY ONE – SEPTEMBER 2022 - INDUCTION MORNING 

We look forward to welcoming our new P1 pupils to the school for an induction morning on 

Thursday 9th June. 

 

 

P7 – END OF YEAR ARRANGEMENTS 

The P7 children will finish school on Friday 24th June. The school will celebrate the Leavers’ Mass 

for the P7 children and their families on the same day at 10.00am in St. John’s Church.   

 

At home time the P4 – P6 children and staff plan to form a guard of honour to send the children 

off. This will take place from around 2.45pm. 

 

 

END OF YEAR TRIPS 

 

The dates for the end of year trips have been confirmed as below. Each class will receive specific 

information about the trip. 

 

P1, P2 & P3 Cinema & Ryandale for lunch 

 

Tues 28th June 

P4, P5 & P6 Lagan Valley Leisureplex, Lisburn & 

Ryandale for breakfast 

 

Thurs 23rd June 

P7  Tayto Park, Co. Meath  

 

Tues 21st June 
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P6 – ENTRANCE ASSESSMENT 2022 & SUMMER REVISION PACKS 

Registration has now opened for those children in P6 who wish to complete the Grammar School 

Entrance Assessment in November 2022. The registration forms can be found on St. Patrick’s 

Academy website or St. Joseph’s Donaghmore website under their admission’s link. The closing date 

for registration is Friday 23rd September 2022. 

 

For P6 children choosing to sit the assessment, summer revision packs are available at the school 

(St. John’s) at a cost of £15 per child.  

 
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS/SCHOOL UNIFORM GRANT 

 

Current Eligible Families and New Applicants  

 

Parents/guardians who are currently in receipt of support for the 2021/22 school year will receive a 

letter highlighting the need to apply for the 2022/23 school year and the process to do so.  

 

All parents/guardians (including new applicants) will be able to apply online from week commencing 

6th June 2022 via the EA website.  

 

It is important for all applicants to read and understand what supporting documentation is required 

for their application. Information on this can be found on the EA website. 

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals-uniform-grants 
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